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Kin Kin, Golden Gully Road – reconstruction complete
Overview of the works 
Reconstruction of the three sites included:  
 
• Establishing and maintaining temporary 

sidetracks to keep local access for the 
duration of the works.  

• Demolition and disposal of damaged 
drainage structures. 

• Installing reinforced concrete including 
aprons, headwalls, and batter protection. 

• Inlet and outlet shaping and rock 
protection. 
 

Project summary 
Three locations on Golden Gully Road at Kin 
Kin required reconstruction after sustaining 
flood damage during the significant rainfall in 
early 2022. Two water crossings had 
scouring requiring repairs.  
 
Reconstruction provided an opportunity to 
construct more resilient road infrastructure, 
as well as improving the waterway design 
required by Department of Agriculture and 
Fisheries.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

With work to reconstruct this area now 
complete, the road has been restored to 
normal operation.  
 
We would like to thank residents and 
motorists for their patience and 
understanding while these works were 
completed. 
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 Completed reconstruction 

Completed reconstruction at site 1 

Completed reconstruction at site 2 
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